
Welcome to  
High Grove Berry Farm. 

 
We hope you enjoy your berry 

picking experience and your visit 
to our beautiful farm.  

 
Please take a few minutes to read 
our farm rules, tips and steps to 

the perfect pick. 
 

Once you proceed into the 
orchard, we assume you have read 

and accepted these terms. 
 

Cheers  
 



PLEASE DO……. 
 

• Stick to the allocated row numbers  
 
• Respect our closing time @ 4pm sharp 

 
• Drive slowly and with care. There are 

many children around. 
 
• Treat tree, bushes and new crops with 

care and respect  
 
• Place your rubbish in bins provided 

 
• Bring your picked berries to the kiosk 

area to be placed in the cool room while 
you continue to pick. 

 
 
  



PLEASE DON’T…. 
 

• No throwing fruit around 
 

• No climbing on fruit trees 
 
• No removing branches, stems or 

bushes  
 
• Strictly NO eating berries from 

your container/bucket before 
paying. 

 
• Don’t waste fruit or pick un ripe 

fruit. ( If berries don’t come off the 
bush easily, they are unripe) 

 
 



PAYMENT 
• We are cash only. 

No EFTPOS facilities available.  
 

RULES 
 

• Children must be supervised by an adult 
at all times while picking. 

 
• You pay for what you pick by the 

kilogram price.  
(We will not buy your extra fruit off you) 

 
• Dogs are allowed on a lead 

 
• Once buckets are purchased they are 

yours to keep and come with a lid.  
No refunds. 

 
• We are not responsible for personal 

items lost on the farm. 



Tasting Pass - $3 per person 
This is Strictly NOT a  
“All you can eat pass”. 

 
A tasting pass entitles you to sample the 

varieties only. 
 

If you or anyone in your group, adults and 
children intend on sampling any of the varieties 

you must purchase a tasting pass. 
 

NOT NEGOTAIBLE 
 

If indulging is what you’re here to do then we 
are not the place for you. 

 
Indulging by anyone may result in being ask to 

the leave the Orchard.. 

 
 

 


